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No. 5 of the February 2 Order, Sabal Trail also requests approval to modify and reduce the 

workspace at this location to comply with the Georgia stream buffer crossing requirements.   

 

Sabal Trail provides in Attachment A summary information on each of these areas, 

including a description of the existing land use/cover type. Alignment sheets and mapping 

identifying the areas that are the subject of these requests are included as Attachment B. 

Additionally, Sabal Trail submits in Attachment C, all applicable environmental clearances for 

the modifications requested herein. Sabal Trail also confirms it has obtained the necessary 

landowner approvals, and no sensitive resources will be affected. All other information required 

to commence construction at the locations requested herein was included in Sabal Trail’s Initial 

Implementation Plan filed on March 11, 2016, as supplemented.
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Sabal Trail hereby requests that the Director of OEP issue approval on or before October 

20, 2016 to proceed with construction at these locations. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (713) 627-4102 or 

David A. Alonzo, Manager, Certificates and Reporting at (713) 627-4957.  

 Sincerely, 

 Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC 

 By: Sabal Trail Management, LLC, 

 Its Operator 

 

       /s/ Lisa A. Connolly    

 Lisa A. Connolly, General Manager 

 Rates and Certificates 

 

Attachments 

 

cc: John Peconom (FERC) 

 

                                                 
3 Sabal Trail Transmission, LLC, Initial Implementation Plan, Docket No. CP15-17-000 (Mar. 11, 2016), as 

supplemented April 7, 2016, as further supplemented July 21, 2016. 


